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Northern Region Headquarters
810 W. Maple Street
Spooner, Wisconsin  54801
Telephone 715-635-2101
FAX 715-635-4105
TTY Access via relay - 711
August 17, 2011
Gordon Kill, Chairman
Big Round Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District
7783 Hill Road
Woodbury, MN  55125

Subject:  Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Control Grant Program
Dear Mr. Kill:


We received your application for an AIS Education, Prevention & Planning Project grant for Big Round Lake in Polk County.  Regional staff will be reviewing your application for completeness and rating eligible projects according to how well they meet program criteria.  Projects that rank the highest on a statewide level are funded to the extent that funds are available.  We will know which projects will be funded by early October.

Kris Larsen, Lakes Program, Spooner DNR Service Center, will be assisting you with this process.  If you have any questions, please call him at 715-635-4072 or email him at Kris.Larsen@wisconsin.gov.
Thank you for your interest in the AIS Control Grant Program.  We look forward to assisting you in protecting and managing Wisconsin’s northern lakes.
Lake & River Management Program 
Northern Region - West 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
810 W. Maple Street 
Spooner, Wisconsin 54801

CC:  Environmental Sentry Protection – Eric Lindberg
Scott Walker, Governor�Cathy Stepp, Secretary�John Gozdzialski, Regional Director�
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